TUESDAY TORNADOES
2023-2024 Schedule

Sept. 19, 2023 -- First Day of Bowling Jan. 2, 2024 -- Regular Bowling

Sept. 26, 2023 — Regular Bowling Jan. 9, 2024 — Win Coaches Money (Quarter Challenege)
Oct. 3, 2023 —Regular Bowling Jan, 16, 2024 — Regular Bowling

Oct. 10, 2023 — Regular Bowling Jan. 23, 2024 — 3-6-9 Tournament

Oct. 17, 2023 — Regular Bowling Jan. 30, 2024 -- Regular Bowling

Oct. 24, 2023 -- Regular Bowling Feb. 6, 2024 — Low Ball Tourney

Oct. 31- Halloween Party (Costume Prizes) Feb. 13, 2024 -- Regular Bowling

Nov. 7, 2023 -- Regular Bowling Feb. 20, 2024 — Tri-Cities Tournament (Singles)
Nov. 14, 2023 -- Regular Bowling Feb. 27, 2024 -- Tri-Cities Tournament (Doubles)
Nov. 21, 2023 -- Regular Bowling March 5, 2024 -- Tri-Cities Tournament (Team)
Nov. 28, 2023 — Regular Bowling March 12, 2024 — Spring Break/No Bowling

Dec. 5, 2023 -- Regular Bowling March 19. 2024 — Beat the Coach

Dec. 12, 2023 — Regular Bowling March 26, 2024 -- Regular Bowling

Dec. 16, 2023 — Christmas Tourney (SAT) April 2, 2024 — Average Tournament (Singles)
Dec. 19, 2023 — Regular Bowling April 9, 2024 -- 9-pin Tournament

Dec. 26, 2023-No Bowling/Christmas April 16, 2024 -- SEASON PARTY & AWARDS!!

Cost of bowling is $10.00 per week, which includes 3 games of bowling, shoes, coaching, parties and prizes all
season long. A sanction fee of $20.00 is due the first week of bowling. This sanction fee enables all bowlers to
qualify for various prizes and the support of the UNITED STATES BOWLING CONGRESS (USBC).

As a member of a Dome Lanes league, bowlers are also then qualified to bowl at open bowling times at a reduced
rate of $2.30 per game.

There is NO SMOKING/ALCOHOL allowed on the lanes during youth programs.
There will be NO RUNNING OR HORSEPLAY allowed. Children must be up to bowl on their turn or they
will receive misses.

Other activities include a Halloween party. Christmas child/adult tournament, Beat the Coach and a 9-Pin
tournament. With this variation, we hope to make it a more enjoyable time for the youth, while still teaching them
the sport of bowling and giving them all a chance to win various awards include scholarships through the Pepsi
Challenge event.

We hope you have a great time this year!!!



